
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…10/07/2023 

 
We have all thoroughly enjoyed teaching your children this year and wish 

them, and you, all the best for the future.  

 
Today you will be receiving your child’s school report. In the envelope, there is a 

separate comments page. Please complete this and send it back as soon as 

possible.  
 

English & Art 

Learning in school: 

 

Children will be introduced to the work of Charlie Mackesy. They will then come up 

with their own inspirational quote and draw an accompanying picture in Mackesy’s 

style. This will be part of their transition work. 

 

 
Reading 

Reading: We will be collecting in school reading books this week so please have these 

in their book bags ready to return. 

Topic 

 



Learning in school:  
 

Leaver’s Assembly: We will be practising lots for our leavers’ assembly next week 

which is on Thursday 13th July at 9.15am.  

 

D&T: Children will be sharing the pop-up books that they made with the other Year 2 

classes. 

 

Transition: Children will be completing a transition booklet, ready for their move into 

Year 3. 

 

Music: We will continue our music module for this term, which is called ‘On this Island: 

British songs and sounds’. We will also be practising the Leaver’s Assembly. 

 

Computing: Children will choose their favourite module from this year and consolidate 

their learning e.g. making music or making pictures 

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at Athletics and Invasion games. 

 

  Homework  

Please look inside your child’s homework book for this week’s homework slip. Thank 

you. 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could you bring in a strong carrier bag, marked with your child’s name, as we 

start to gather up your child’s books, ready for the end of term! 

 

Auriol transition and activity afternoon – The children will be going to Auriol on 

Monday afternoon (10th July) for transition activities. Please can all children be in PE 

kits on this day. 

 

Mosque trip – Tuesday 11th July    Please make sure you have paid/consented to your 

child attending the trip. 

 

Date for your diary – Leaver’s assembly will be on Thursday 13th July at 9.15am. If 

your child has PE on that day, please can they come to school in their school 

uniform. Please can girls wear shorts underneath their skirts for the 

performance. 

 

It would be great if your child could please continue to practise their lines for the 

leavers’ assembly. 

 

As the weather is getting warmer, please could you ensure that your child’s clothes 

are labelled so that they can be returned to them if they leave them in the 



playground. Please could you also ensure that if it is a sunny day, sun cream is applied 

to your child before school and they bring a hat. 

 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn to school at any time. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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